
Office of Communications  

 
 

Advisory  June 16 2008 

Contact: Marilu Cabrera 
(312) 239-5930 
 

 
USCIS IN DES MOINES RE-OPENS AFTER EVACUATION LAST FRIDAY 

Applicants Unable to Attend Appointments or Ceremonies will be Receive Rescheduling Priority 
 

DES MOINES, Iowa – The U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) in Des Moines, Iowa is re-
open for business today.       
 
All appointments and Naturalization Ceremonies will take place as scheduled.  Applicants who are still 
unable to travel to Des Moines due to the weather should contact the USCIS office by:  

Phone --515-323-2050 
InfoPass appointment --www.uscis.gov; 
e-mail --dsminfodesk@dhs.gov.    

 
Applicants who miss appointments due to the severe weather will receive priority rescheduling a new 
appointment.   
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